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For Date: 08/10/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-9440         0228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:28:07  Clrd-02:38:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9441         0253 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:54:42  Clrd-02:56:51
         Narrative:      

226 checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

25-9444         0405 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/10/2025 0411
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:05:00  Clrd-04:08:58
         Narrative:      

226 is checking on an individual observed to approach   
multiple dwellings in the area.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out. Party delivers the newspaper in the area.

         Narrative:      
.

25-9446         0520 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-05:20:18  Clrd-05:26:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for lights violation.

25-9447         0631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:31:33  Clrd-06:36:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration. Party advised to   
pull into a parking lot to renew registration.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   2
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/10/2025  Thru: 08/16/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/18/2025

25-9449         0801 Break & Entering (Dwelling) REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/10/2025 0843
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-08:06:02                 Arvd-08:06:04  Clrd-08:42:55
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Attached party into lobby to speak to an officer about their   
house possibly being broken into earlier.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for prints.

         Narrative:      
Officers out at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9450         0841 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:43:34                 Arvd-08:43:46  Clrd-09:07:01
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-08:45:22                 Arvd-08:45:25  Clrd-09:03:07
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-08:46:03                 Arvd-08:46:05  Clrd-09:06:58
         Narrative:      

Muptiple E-911 callers reporting of a two car MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD en route for one occupant unable to get out of her car.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL's requested.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party being transported to BMC south.

25-9451         0912 DISORDERLY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-09:14:39                 Arvd-09:15:31  Clrd-09:23:03
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-09:17:38                 Arvd-09:17:39  Clrd-09:23:01
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requeseting an officer at the above location.   
CP states cashier has asked involved party to leave the   
store, cashier states he is stealing and causing a scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party has been trespassed from the above location.

25-9453         1058 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/10/2025 1109
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:00:44                 Arvd-11:03:42  Clrd-11:09:55
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ commercial alarm. Motion rear door. Key holder   
contacted and requesting an officer.

         Narrative:      
Building checked secure.   

25-9455         1155 DISORDERLY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] THAYER AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-11:59:03                 Arvd-12:00:59  Clrd-12:03:03
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

EB requesting officers at the above location for a party   
walking north bound carrying a knife.

         Narrative:      
EB handling matter at this time.

25-9456         1322 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/10/2025 1348
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:24:40                 Arvd-13:30:45  Clrd-13:48:24
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance with removing a   
beaver that is stuck in his fence.

         Narrative:      
Animal freed and sent on way.   

25-9458         1357 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/10/2025 1411
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:01:37                 Arvd-14:05:42  Clrd-14:11:28
         Narrative:      

Attached owner on scene showing property, 10-20.   

25-9459         1415 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-14:18:08                 Arvd-14:18:10  Clrd-14:21:38
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Station J requesting assistance locating a male party that   
has taken off on foot from their town.

         Narrative:      
Party is in custody at this time with Bridgewater PD.

25-9461         1445 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above location. CP states involved   
party pushed his cart into his car. Verbal argument between   
two involved parties ensued.  Cruisers enroute.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers checked the area.  Both involved parties had left   
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the area prior to officers arrival.  RP was contacted and he   
stated that he just wanted the incident logged at this time.   
   

25-9462         1504 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
         Narrative:      

Buisness caller reporting his dog is missing. Dog is   
described as a small black mix with a white patch and a red   
collar. Advised caller to call local animal hospital.

25-9463         1517 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/10/2025 1534
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:19:31                 Arvd-15:27:15  Clrd-15:34:35
         Narrative:      

Sig/2 commercial alarm. Display motion roofing.

         Narrative:      
Building checked secure.   

25-9464         1521 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release given for   
property only.

25-9465         1548 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up lost bike.

25-9466         1623 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:26:25  Enrt-16:26:30  Arvd-16:28:20  Clrd-17:06:35
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:28:18                 Arvd-16:28:21  Clrd-16:53:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting motor vehicle accident, no reported   
injuries, no airbags.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle, report to follow.

25-9467         1653 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:56:55                 Arvd-16:57:24  Clrd-17:00:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dog in a cage sitting in the sun.

         Narrative:      
Dog was no longer outside when officers arrived.
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25-9468         1718 ASSIST CITIZEN Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:21:10  Enrt-17:21:18  Arvd-17:24:36  Clrd-17:27:10
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that a party involved in a previous   
MVA is trying to persuade her not to go through insurance.   
Officer requested.

         Narrative:      
Parties have been moved along.

25-9469         1722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:22:36  Clrd-17:24:19
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-9470         1756 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he needed help resetting his   
electricity. Caller transferred via PSAP to Easton PD.

25-9471         1829 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 131] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:29:56  Clrd-18:43:05
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-9472         1831 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting issues with his electricity.   
Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

25-9473         1841 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 08/10/2025 1904
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:42:38  Enrt-18:42:47  Arvd-18:43:05  Clrd-18:45:27
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an MV unable to maintain lanes and   
driving erratic.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area, unable to locate.

25-9474         2035 ASSIST CITIZEN Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-20:41:37                 Arvd-20:41:44  Clrd-21:07:58
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:44:10  Enrt-20:44:14  Arvd-20:44:31  Clrd-21:08:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an officer for advice regarding her   
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son who has been abusing alcohol.

         Narrative:      
Parties advised of their options. Peace restored.

25-9475         2041 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:43:03                 Arvd-20:43:05  Clrd-21:01:38
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:43:38  Enrt-20:43:41  Arvd-20:43:56  Clrd-20:43:57
         Narrative:      

Party reporting that he just got into a motor vehicle   
accident in front of the station.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisted with paper exchange.

25-9477         2155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 08/10/2025 2309
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:55:10  Clrd-22:45:22
         Narrative:      

NIL requested, Mark's en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle, report to follow.

25-9480         2309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:09:26  Clrd-23:12:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 08/11/2025  -  Monday   

25-9486         0337 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-03:37:16  Clrd-03:45:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

25-9487         0401 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:01:17  Clrd-04:04:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection sticker.

25-9489         0445 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:45:05  Clrd-04:54:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9491         0624 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:24:02  Clrd-06:44:26
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-06:34:57                 Arvd-06:35:00  Clrd-06:44:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party has proper paperwork.   

25-9492         0704 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-07:04:36  Clrd-07:09:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection sticker.

25-9493         0839 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   
Advised to come back for completed accident report.   

25-9495         0917 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:17:59  Enrt-09:18:01  Arvd-09:22:16  Clrd-09:45:07
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding a previous incident.   

         Narrative:      
Record request filed.   

25-9496         0932 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-9497         0954 CIVIL Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 08/11/2025 1022
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:55:29  Enrt-09:55:46  Arvd-09:59:01  Clrd-10:22:42
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting police. Strong language barrier   
unable to gather more information.   
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         Narrative:      
Civil dispute between employee and business owner. Both   
parties advised of their rights.   

25-9498         1021 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/11/2025 1044
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:22:40  Enrt-10:23:02  Arvd-10:29:07  Clrd-10:44:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor MVA in parking lot of attached   
business.   

         Narrative:      
Cadillac was struck in the rear drivers side while parked.   
Minor damage to both vehicles. Paper exchange only.

25-9499         1028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 614] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-10:28:08  Clrd-10:35:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-9500         1040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-10:40:01  Clrd-10:50:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-9501         1040 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-9503         1058 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-9504         1115 DISORDERLY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:16:56  Enrt-11:16:59  Arvd-11:19:46  Clrd-11:50:57
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:17:00  Enrt-11:17:02  Arvd-11:21:19  Clrd-11:30:41
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting verbal altercation at attached   
location.   
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         Narrative:      
Involved party has vehicle and left premises.   

25-9505         1211 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 316] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:12:30                                Clrd-12:14:01
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:16:40  Enrt-12:16:43  Arvd-12:17:47  Clrd-12:23:14
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 residential burglary alarm on zone 011. Key holders   
unreachable.   

         Narrative:      
Residence checked, all appears secure.   

25-9508         1340 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:40:51  Clrd-13:42:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9509         1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 08/11/2025 1414
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:53:46  Clrd-14:12:14
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:55:07  Enrt-13:55:09  Arvd-13:59:12  Clrd-14:12:13
         Narrative:      

NIL requested on scene. Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has involved vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-9511         1720 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 08/11/2025 1728
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report in hand.

25-9513         2013 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:18:07  Enrt-20:18:10  Arvd-20:22:57  Clrd-20:28:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an ankle monitor strap alert.

         Narrative:      
225 reporting it was water that set off the strap alert. All   
appears in order.
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For Date: 08/12/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-9531         0443 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-04:46:09                 Arvd-04:49:52  Clrd-06:07:19
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:50:03                 Arvd-04:50:06  Clrd-06:07:14
         Narrative:      

Party called stating she heard a loud sound outside and   
observed a tree down in the roadway. Cruiser dispatched to   
check area.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting large branch blocking roadway. DPW   
contacted and will have crew respond.    

         Narrative:      
Cruisers clear, roadway is open.

25-9532         0633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:33:35  Clrd-06:34:46
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for inspection sticker.

25-9533         0654 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:54:12  Clrd-06:59:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9536         0855 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 08/12/2025 0902
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:56:21  Enrt-08:56:33  Arvd-09:01:11  Clrd-09:01:55
         Narrative:      

WBFD to attached address for inside investigation, 228 out   
to assist.   

25-9541         1115 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:15:16  Clrd-11:20:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-9542         1131 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for MVA report. Report issued.   

25-9544         1210 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:11:36                 Arvd-12:11:37  Clrd-12:11:38
         Narrative:      

226 in the area to assist Bridgewater PD. Attempting to   
locate attached vehicle/operator.   

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD reports female party dropped juvenile and   
left the area. Party is operating a silver pickup truck and   
was last seen heading north on Elm St in Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Party returned to scene.   

25-9545         1218 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pickup LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-9546         1238 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

Detail officer requesting FD to assist citizen who has   
locked herself out of her residence.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

25-9550         1425 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 08/12/2025 1903
          Location:    [OT] REHOBOTH
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:26:30                 Arvd-14:26:31  Clrd-18:01:18
         Narrative:      

SEMLEC Search & Rescue callout to Rehoboth PD.   

         Narrative:      
Units cleared at 1830, will be returning tomorrow.

25-9553         1616 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a police report.

         Narrative:      
Report issued.

25-9554         1740 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT MUTUAL AID PROVIDED   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 08/12/2025 1803
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:42:04  Enrt-17:42:06  Arvd-17:45:22  Clrd-17:45:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:45:29                 Arvd-17:45:31  Clrd-18:02:00
         Narrative:      

E911 call from East Bridgewater PD reporting single car MVA.   
Unknown PI, unknown airbag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Accident occured on town line. East Bridgewater to handle.   
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25-9555         1901 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:01:41  Clrd-19:07:42
         Narrative:      

224 out at Gazebo concert.

25-9556         1916 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY MUTUAL AID PROVIDED   

  Location/Address:    [EAS] BAYBERRY RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:22:35  Enrt-19:23:09  Arvd-19:26:01  Clrd-20:24:55
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:22:40  Enrt-19:23:11  Arvd-19:26:02  Clrd-20:24:54
         Narrative:      

E911 call from East Bridgewater Police requesting mutual aid   
locating male party who fled on foot after failure to stop.   

25-9559         1948 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a customer called the business   
requesting help, no further information given. Transferred   
to Bridgewater Police.

25-9560         2026 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 08/12/2025 2037
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-20:27:52  Enrt-20:27:55  Arvd-20:32:57  Clrd-20:36:54
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 Commercial Burglary alarm on bay door 1. Key holders   
unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-9563         2241 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRI] PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting a matron for 6 hours.

For Date: 08/13/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-9566         0115 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:15:40  Clrd-01:17:41
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9567         0117 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:18:03  Clrd-01:20:03
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9569         0120 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:21:03  Clrd-01:22:45
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9570         0123 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:23:07  Clrd-01:24:01
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9572         0124 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:24:17  Clrd-01:25:10
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9573         0126 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:26:57  Clrd-01:29:05
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9574         0131 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 878] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:32:21  Clrd-01:34:35
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9577         0557 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:58:41  Clrd-06:46:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-9578         0657 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:57:35  Clrd-07:01:02
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning issued for speeding.

25-9580         0738 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/13/2025 0744
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:39:23                 Arvd-07:40:44  Clrd-07:43:19
         Narrative:      

sig 2/ office motion

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-9581         0853 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 08/13/2025 1555
  Location/Address:    [NOD] REGIONAL RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:06:49                 Arvd-09:06:51  Clrd-15:54:23
         Narrative:      

Officer out at the above location assisting other agencies   
with the missing female.

         Narrative:      
Clear from assist.   

25-9584         0936 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/13/2025 0949
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:42:09                 Arvd-09:47:22  Clrd-09:49:45
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting of a box of nails in the road at the   
above location.

         Narrative:      
Empty box of nails removed from the roadway.

25-9585         1116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:16:01  Clrd-11:20:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9587         1241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:41:48  Clrd-12:43:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9588         1247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:47:34  Clrd-12:51:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9593         1332 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:32:02  Clrd-13:35:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9594         1431 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to drop off door to door   
application.

25-9595         1502 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:03:53                 Arvd-15:07:10  Clrd-15:27:50
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:05:37                 Arvd-15:06:58  Clrd-15:27:53
         Narrative:      

Business line caller of two parties at the above location   
actively shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
Both parties have been ID and trespassed by management.   
Summons to follow.

25-9598         1627 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in paper work for LTC renewal.

25-9601         1814 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:14:00  Clrd-18:18:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-9602         1832 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:33:51                 Arvd-18:33:53  Clrd-18:47:59
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting assistance from an officer   
regarding a streetsweeper he bought.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisted, advice given.
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25-9603         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:54:04  Clrd-18:55:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for turn violation.

25-9604         1904 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:04:58  Clrd-19:43:52
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear.   

25-9605         1918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:18:06  Clrd-19:21:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for lane violation.

25-9606         2017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-20:17:14  Clrd-20:21:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for headlight violation.

25-9609         2209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:09:00  Clrd-22:13:37
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.

25-9610         2257 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:57:00  Clrd-23:03:48
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:00:15  Clrd-23:03:47
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9611         2327 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/14/2025 0018
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-23:31:39  Enrt-23:31:41  Arvd-23:32:06  Clrd-23:45:27
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting video footage of a truck entring the   
property and attempting to take a trailer. Key holder was   
contacted by alarm company who stated no one should be   
taking a trailer.

For Date: 08/14/2025  -  Thursday   

25-9612         0114 DISTURBANCE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:18:26                 Arvd-01:18:28  Clrd-01:30:10
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:18:33                 Arvd-01:18:35  Clrd-01:29:58
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:18:38                 Arvd-01:18:40  Clrd-01:28:38
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that there were parties outside of her   
house trying to fight her. Cruisers dispatched to residence.

         Narrative:      
Parties spoken to and sent on their way.   

25-9613         0132 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:33:00  Clrd-01:36:14
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9615         0150 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:50:38  Clrd-01:51:01
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9616         0151 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:51:27  Clrd-01:52:39
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9620         0926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:26:25  Clrd-09:36:28
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9621         0939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:39:25  Clrd-09:42:12
         Narrative:      

Different operator.  Warning issued.

25-9624         1027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:27:03  Clrd-10:29:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-9625         1057 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1281] LYNNE WAY
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:58:31  Enrt-10:58:49  Arvd-10:59:43  Clrd-11:07:35
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ side kitchen door alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by family member.

25-9626         1126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:26:21  Clrd-11:29:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-9627         1132 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:32:03  Clrd-11:36:11
         Narrative:      

Different operator.  Warning issued.

25-9629         1149 CIVIL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:57:32                 Arvd-11:57:34  Clrd-12:02:02
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the lobby to speak to an officer about a   
civil order from Family court for the safety of her   
daughter. Daughter attends school in town.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to call station if father shows up   
unannounced.

25-9628         1150 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:50:59  Clrd-11:53:19
         Narrative:      
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Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9633         1311 SERVE SUMMONS (Civil) Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 08/14/2025 1627
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:24:40                 Arvd-13:32:48  Clrd-13:36:37
         Narrative:      

Cambridge district court faxed over docket # 2552CR000670 to   
be served a summons for witness in hand.

         Narrative:      
Unable to serve, party not home at this time.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork in hand.

25-9632         1322 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:24:46                 Arvd-13:24:47  Clrd-13:30:36
         Narrative:      

Attached party(FFL)into station for property return, 25-86-
PR and 25-87-PR.   

25-9634         1409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/14/2025 1427
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:10:06                 Arvd-14:10:07  Clrd-14:20:12
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:10:21  Enrt-14:10:38                 Clrd-14:16:39
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

25-9635         1420 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/14/2025 1429
  Location/Address:    [WEG 742] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:20:44                 Arvd-14:20:45  Clrd-14:29:12
         Narrative:      

Operator provided proper paperwork.  Warning for no   
inspection sticker.

25-9637         1521 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 08/14/2025 1617
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:21:05  Clrd-16:00:57
         Narrative:      

A1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting one female party over the Brockton line   
starting mileage 35083.0 at 1552 hours.

         Narrative:      
228 transported party ending mileage 35085.2 1600 hours.
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25-9638         1548 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
          Location:    FASTENOL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-15:57:17                 Arvd-15:57:20  Clrd-16:07:17
         Narrative:      

Both vehicles able to leave on their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9639         1640 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 198] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:43:00  Enrt-16:44:15  Arvd-16:49:23  Clrd-17:10:32
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating he was involved in a minor motor vehicle   
accident. No injuries.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9641         1743 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller stating there's a piece of a fender at the end of her   
driveway.

         Narrative:      
DPW advised they'd pick it up in the morning.

25-9642         1836 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:46:59                 Arvd-18:47:01  Clrd-18:51:19
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with officers about ongoing   
custody concerns.

         Narrative:      
Party advised by officers it is a civil matter at this time.

25-9643         1853 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:53:35  Clrd-18:53:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-9644         1856 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:57:19  Clrd-19:07:08
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth football practice.
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25-9645         1941 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-19:43:02  Enrt-19:51:10  Arvd-19:54:45  Clrd-19:58:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Suit 5

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-9646         1948 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:55:38                 Arvd-19:55:39  Clrd-19:58:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a tree down at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Tree has been removed from the roadway.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

25-9648         2022 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:23:45                 Arvd-20:27:36  Clrd-20:52:36
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:24:27                 Arvd-20:26:46  Clrd-20:52:38
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating he passed by a disabled motor vehicle at   
the intersection of the attached location. Caller stated the   
vehicle appeared to have hit something.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested at 2032 hours.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9649         2101 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:01:59  Clrd-21:08:57
         Narrative:      

Out with a large branch in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Branch moved off of the roadway.

25-9650         2114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:14:39  Clrd-21:17:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-9653         2214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:15:01  Clrd-22:21:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9654         2223 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Male party dropped off phone. A party who knows the owner of   
the phone was advised to inform the owner that it is in the   
station ready to be picked up.

         Narrative:      
Contact made with phone owner's co-worker. Party will notify   
owner and stop by to pick up later this evening.   

         Narrative:      
Cell phone released to involved party.

25-9655         2236 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:37:31  Clrd-22:41:39
         Narrative:      

Attached MV unoccupied in the parking lot.

For Date: 08/15/2025  -  Friday   

25-9664         0147 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:47:44  Clrd-01:48:13
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9665         0148 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:48:31  Clrd-01:49:04
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9666         0150 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:50:46  Clrd-01:51:36
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9670         0615 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/15/2025 0622
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:15:00  Clrd-06:21:38
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

25-9671         0630 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/15/2025 0658
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:30:00  Clrd-06:58:39
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:40:41                 Arvd-06:40:43  Clrd-06:58:52
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9674         0746 POLICE REQ, General Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states he was working the desk at the above   
location and received a phone call from attached number. He   
said the calling party was an elderly female asking for help   
and he could hear children in the background and then she   
hung up. There was no answer upon callback and a voicemail   
was left by Dispatch Officer. No in house records for phone   
number as well.

25-9675         0942 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:44:08  Enrt-09:44:11  Arvd-09:46:23  Clrd-10:23:46
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a power line down in attached area.   
WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Verizon notified, no ETA given.   

         Narrative:      
Power line removed from roadway, verizon notified.   

25-9677         0955 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report and tow release.   
Report and release issued.   

25-9678         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:03:08  Clrd-11:05:34
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.
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25-9679         1109 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued and filed accordingly.   

25-9680         1153 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal payment.   
Receipt issued and filed, renewal application completed   
online.   

25-9681         1349 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-9682         1413 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application and   
payment. Receipt issued and filed accordingly.   

25-9684         1454 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:55:38  Enrt-14:55:51  Arvd-14:57:51  Clrd-15:31:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:59:26  Enrt-14:59:28  Arvd-15:14:22  Clrd-15:29:29
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 car MVA in attached area.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's no longer available. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has involved vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-9685         1554 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-9686         1647 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:47:59  Clrd-16:51:45
         Narrative:      
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Warning for speeding.

25-9687         1748 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:48:00  Clrd-17:52:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for lights violation and speeding.

25-9688         1756 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he received a spam text message.

         Narrative:      
Advised to delete text and block phone number.

25-9689         1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:57:00  Clrd-18:07:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-9692         2048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:48:00  Clrd-20:50:15
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:53:56                 Arvd-21:16:21  Clrd-21:16:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3, positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-291-AR
            Arrest:    BASSETT, NATHAN CURTIS       
           Address:    89 E GROVE ST Apt. #C-13   MIDDLEBORO, MA
               Age:    32
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-9696         2308 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:09:29                 Arvd-23:10:19  Clrd-23:16:04
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a suspicious vehicle parked on the side of   
the road.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with operator and asked him to park in a parking   
lot. Party checks okay.

For Date: 08/16/2025  -  Saturday   

25-9704         0426 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:28:29                 Arvd-04:29:38  Clrd-04:29:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting loud music coming from the area.

         Narrative:      
Music is coming from Brockton. Brockton PD has cruisers en   
route.

         Narrative:      
Multiple additional callers reporting loud music. Brockton   
has a car meet up in their city and Brockton PD is aware.

25-9705         0458 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:58:57                 Arvd-04:59:04  Clrd-05:17:01
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-04:58:58                 Arvd-04:59:03  Clrd-05:17:02
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:58:59                 Arvd-04:59:02  Clrd-05:16:37
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two male parties attempted to break   
into her vehicle. Caller stated she confronted the party and   
they left in a small vehicle with a loud exhaust. No other   
description provided. Cruisers dispatched to the area.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9707         0650 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-06:51:26                 Arvd-06:57:02  Clrd-07:03:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her neighbor's dogs have been outside   
barking for several hours.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with dog owner and he will bring them inside.

25-9708         0900 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:00:01  Clrd-09:08:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-9709         0947 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:47:57  Clrd-09:52:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9710         1019 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report B&E of vehicle overnight.   
Party provided with investigating officers emails to send   
ring camera footage and advised officers will reach out with   
any further questions/concerns.   

25-9711         1022 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD + GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:29:44  Enrt-11:29:48  Arvd-11:30:57  Clrd-11:35:39
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a group of 3-4 young males walking   
down the street grouping together and separating. Party   
finds this behavior to be suspicious due to previous   
incidents occuring recently in attached area.   

25-9712         1028 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:29:20                 Arvd-10:31:05  Clrd-11:35:32
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:29:26                 Arvd-10:31:06  Clrd-12:28:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:30:18                 Arvd-10:30:30  Clrd-11:29:40
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with funeral escort.    

25-9713         1134 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:35:36                 Arvd-11:39:44  Clrd-11:51:56
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:35:47  Enrt-11:36:38  Arvd-11:36:40  Clrd-11:51:55
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a "creepy" male party wearing no   
shirt or shoes asking to borrow a phone.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD requested on scene for evaluation.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to BMC South.   

25-9714         1159 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:00:08                 Arvd-12:00:11  Clrd-12:24:03
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Incident civil in nature party advised of his options.   
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25-9715         1223 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report and tow release.   
Report and release issued.

25-9717         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:51:29  Clrd-14:53:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9718         1452 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:02:27                 Arvd-15:02:35  Clrd-15:06:21
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting assistance retrieving   
property from ex fiance residence.   

         Narrative:      
Party reunited with property.   

25-9719         1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 08/16/2025 1724
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:06:00  Clrd-17:04:29
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:16:13  Enrt-15:16:17  Arvd-15:16:19  Clrd-15:36:08
         Narrative:      

One male party 10-3. 227 standing by for licensed operator.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took possession of involved vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route. Bail clerk called at this time.   
Bail set at personal recog.

         Narrative:      
BCI is in the building at this time.

         Narrative:      
08/16/2025 1659 - Bail clerk in the building at this time

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-292-AR
            Arrest:    GUALPA, ALEX        
           Address:    24 PINE AVE Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    22
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-9722         1734 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:34:00  Clrd-17:36:34
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                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

226 assisting a possible DMV.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with party, they were pulled over because they had   
spilt something in the car. Vehicle moved into a parking   
lot. All checks clear.

25-9724         1754 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:56:52                 Arvd-17:56:54  Clrd-18:11:40
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:57:00  Enrt-17:57:03  Arvd-18:00:51  Clrd-18:10:07
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting that he just released his   
daughter to the custody of her mother in the station parking   
lot.  RP then noticed that the mother's brother was in the   
vehicle, and is not supposed to be around his daughter due   
to a civil court order.  RP would like this information   
documented.     

25-9725         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:33:00  Clrd-18:41:58
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for stop sign violation.

25-9726         1858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:58:00  Clrd-19:10:24
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for stop sign violation.

25-9727         2002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:02:08  Clrd-20:04:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-9728         2017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1044] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:17:17  Clrd-20:19:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.
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25-9729         2038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:38:33  Clrd-20:40:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9730         2058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:58:00  Clrd-21:08:06
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for an inspection sticker violation.

25-9731         2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:11:00  Clrd-21:13:51
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:17:35                 Arvd-21:17:37  Clrd-21:17:38
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for a headlight violation.

25-9732         2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/16/2025 2120
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:16:00  Clrd-21:20:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

25-9735         2147 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:48:23  Enrt-21:48:28  Arvd-21:49:36  Clrd-21:56:58
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ front door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by cleaners.

25-9736         2201 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 08/16/2025 2257
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:02:38  Enrt-22:02:39  Arvd-22:04:11  Clrd-22:40:06
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:04:59  Enrt-22:05:01  Arvd-22:07:45  Clrd-22:40:09
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a motor vehicle accident with   
airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
2 NILs requested. Mark's and Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
One party transported to BMC South by WBFD.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9737         2232 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:41:04  Enrt-22:41:10  Arvd-22:50:10  Clrd-22:54:34
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer for a noise complaint.

         Narrative:      
227 spoke with homeowner. They were cooperative and will   
keep it down.

25-9738         2241 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:42:44  Enrt-22:42:47  Arvd-22:50:08  Clrd-22:51:00
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer for a noise complaint.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with the homeowner. They will keep it down.

25-9739         2334 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/16/2025 2341
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:34:48  Enrt-23:34:51  Arvd-23:38:45  Clrd-23:41:58
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Zone 8 North overhead doors 1 and 2.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.


